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Dear New Paltz student,

We present the April 22, 2022 SPECIAL EDITION of the The Globe! 

This week we are highlighting two incredible events that celebrates international students. 

Please read below for details on how to get involved! 

THE MULTICULTURAL FESTIVAL

Thursday, April 28, 2022
Time: 6:00 PM - 8:00 PM
Location: SUB MPR

The International Student Union (ISU) presents the Multicultural Festival, a tradition
that brings people from across the globe together in a celebration of culture.  

All students are welcome to attend for an evening of performances, intercultural
communication, food, and more!  Furthermore, volunteers are still very much
needed!  There are so many ways for you to get involved, such as:

Country Board Presentations*
Performance (Dance, singing, music, threatrical, traditional, etc.)
Greeting guests, serving food, helping the e-board members during the event
Pre-event preparations (decorations, getting and setting food, etc.)
Post-event duties (cleaning up)

Volunteers will also receive t-shirts for their service.  Interested in volunteering?
Complete this form ASAP!

* Country board presentations are one of the easiest ways to get involved!  Many
countries already have poster boards created by former students. The poster boards
contain facts, images, and insights into your home country and culture.  Presenters
stand with their poster board and engage with guests as they come around, sharing

their knowledge and experience.

Want to learn more about the International Student Union (ISU) or join?

Email: isunewpaltz@gmail.com
Instagram: @isusunynewpaltz

END-OF-SEMESTER CELEBRATION
Wednesday, May 4, 2022
Time: 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM
Location: McKenna Theatre Patio (outside)

The Center for International Programs invites you to a celebration of YOU and your
hard work this semester!  Please RSVP here: End of Semester Celebration!

Let's celebrate finishing the semester and have a special acknowledgement for friends
who are graduating!

Hosted by Kathy Geher and Cindy Cullen.
Cake and refreshments provided by Center for International Programs.

Subscribe to our email list.
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